City Attorney's Communication #2022-937
July 21, 2022

TO: Jean E. Dolan, AICP, CFM, Principal Planner
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Ordinance Correcting Scrivener’s Error in Ordinance No. 2022-50

As requested in your memorandum to me of July 19, 2022, Development Services Memorandum
No. 22-093, the following form of Ordinance, relative to the above-referenced matter, has been
revised and is attached:

AN ORDINANCE OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, AMENDING THE
COMPREHENSIVE PLAN, FUTURE LAND USE ELEMENT
TEXT TO CORRECT A SCRIVENER'S ERROR
CONTAINED IN ORDINANCE NO. 2022-50 RELATED TO
GROSS ACREAGE; PROVIDING FOR SEVERABILITY;
PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE DATE.

Should you need further assistance please feel free to contact me.
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